
From: Deputy Registrar [mailto:deputyreg@ci.floodwood.mn.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 9:25 AM 
To: Jennifer Bourbonais <BourbonaisJ@StLouisCountyMN.gov> 
Cc: Dave DeNoyer <mayor@ci.floodwood.mn.us> 
Subject: Planning Commission Meeting 
 

WARNING: External email. Please verify sender before opening attachments or clicking on links. 

Hi Jenny, 
 
In regards to the Thursday, September 10th meeting:  
The City of Floodwood has no objections to the expanded hours of operation for Enbridge Energy at 
11648 Blackwood Road, Floodwood, MN. 
Please let me know if you need additional information. 
Have a great day! 
Regards, 
 
Kay E. Zeadow 
Administrative Assistant 
City of Floodwood 
PO Box 348 
111 W. 8th Ave 
Floodwood, MN 55736 
218-476-2751 
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